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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
July 28, 2017 
 
Gina Nance  
GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 
3372 Lime Road 
Pueblo, CO 81004 
 
Re: Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-06 
 Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry, Permit No. M-2002-004 
  
Dear Ms. Nance, 
 
On July 28, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on March 17, 2017, addressing the following: 
 
 Request to incorporate Groundwater Monitoring Well #6 (MW006) 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 06 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-
2002-004. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2002-004 remain in full force and effect. 
Associated changes in the performance bond are negligible because there was not a surety reduction involved with the 
abandonment of four wells as approved in TR-03. 

 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Wally Erickson with Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
  Edwin Olivares with GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 
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